Jan. 6, 2010

MSU admissions rep to host Pizza party in Bozeman on Tue., Jan. 12.

Contact: Mike Ouert, MSU office of admissions, 406-994-5411

An admissions representative with Montana State University-Bozeman, Mike Ouert, will host a pizza party at 6 p.m. on Jan. 12 at Bozeman High School. Ouert will visit with students about how to apply for admission, funding opportunities, degrees and college life at MSU, and provide free pizza to interested students and their families.

Students interested in Ouert's presentation should RSVP to the MSU at admissions@montana.edu or 406-994-2452.

--te--